
URGENT PRESERVATION ALERT 
from the  GGrreeeennwwiicchh  VViillllaaggee  SSoocciieettyy  ffoorr  HHiissttoorriicc  PPrreesseerrvvaattiioonn  

 

Related Companies 
 wants to build 

THE LARGEST TOWER 
YET ON THE 

GREENWICH VILLAGE 
WATERFRONT 

at West and West 12th  
Streets… 

 

 
…another developer 

wants to build 

AN EVEN LARGER 
TOWER 

on Charles and 10th 

between Washington 
and West Streets… 

 

 

…and at least six more 
buildings in the 

Far West Village are 

IN DANGER OF BEING 

DEMOLISHED 
FOR NEW HIGH-RISE 

DEVELOPMENT  
at any moment! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DON’T LET THIS HAPPEN –  
TELL THE CITY TO KEEP THEIR PROMISE, 
and LANDMARK and DOWNZONE OUR 

NEIGHBORHOOD NOW!!! 
  

Come to a  

MMAARRCCHH  TTOO  SSAAVVEE  
TTHHEE  FFAARR  WWEESSTT  VVIILLLLAAGGEE!! 

Saturday, May 14, at 12:30 pm 
Meet at West and West 12th Streets 

 

TTeellll  tthhee  CCiittyy  wwee  wwoonn’’tt  wwaaiitt  aannyy  lloonnggeerr  ttoo  
SSAAVVEE  OOUURR  NNEEIIGGHHBBOORRHHOOOODD!!  

 
 

For more information on how you can help, go to www.gvshp.org/protectingFWV.htm 
or call the Greenwich Village Society for Historic Preservation at 212/475-9585. 

http://www.gvshp.org/protectingFWV.htm
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